
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on December 12, 2022 at 6:00 p.m., or as soon 
thereafter as practicable, at a regularly scheduled Board meeting of the Board of Directors 
(“Board”) of Palmdale Water District (“District”), the Board will consider entering into 
Power Purchase Agreements and Easement Agreements with Distributed Solar 
Development for the installation of solar photovoltaic and battery energy storage systems. 
At said meeting, the Board will hold a public hearing on and consider a resolution to adopt 
findings required by Government Code section 4217.12 regarding anticipated energy cost 
savings and other benefits the District may receive if the Board decides to enter into the 
Power Purchase Agreements and Easement Agreements. The resolution, agreement and 
supporting documents will be included with the Board’s regular public agenda for the 
December 12, 2022 meeting.  An agenda for the December 12, 2022 public hearing and 
meeting will be posted on the District’s website the afternoon of December 7, 2022, and 
call-in information for public participation and comment will be provided on the agenda. 
 
 
 

Date: November 28, 2022       
Adam C. Ly,  
Assistant General Manager 
Palmdale Water District 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


